

MULTI MEDIA PHOTOGRAPHIC PERMISSION FORM

I/We give permission for Cranbourne Secondary College to print/ publish photographic, video, audio or any other form of electronic recording of the following student in the local papers, on the website and other social media sites, in the school newsletter, at Awards Nights and in the school magazine for the purposes of marketing the College in print and online.

I acknowledge and agree that ownership of any photographic, video, audio and any other form of electronic recording will be retained by Cranbourne Secondary College.

I authorise the use or reproduction of any recording referred to above for any reasonable purpose within the discretion of Cranbourne Secondary College without acknowledgement and without being entitled to remuneration or compensation.

I understand and agree that if I wish to withdraw this authorisation, it will be my responsibility to inform the school via the Principal.

Name of Student:
Class/Year Level:
0
Signature:
Name of Parent/Guardian:
Contact Phone Number:
Date:

Additional Privacy Information

- At Cranbourne Secondary College we celebrate the achievements of our students by recognising them at assemblies, in our community newsletter, in our school magazine and the annual Awards Evening.
- Photographs of students are occasionally included in the newsletter. We do use photographs
 of students in our school magazine along with examples of their work and articles about their
 achievements. Unless a story features an individual, group photos are published and students
 are identified by their first name and year level only.
- The College website has images of students and student work. These students are not named.
- On Awards Nights images of students will be used, again names are not included on the video footage used.
- We invite local press to school events and they are expected to follow school policy on the
 publication of photographs of students. When a story is about an individual achievement, we
 will seek consent of the students and parents before passing information or photographs to
 the press for publication in the wider community.